
TAKE HOME TUESDAY
Tuesday, May 22, 2018 * St. Albert the Great School

Jodi McLawhorn, Principal * jmclawhorn@satgschool.org

PARENTS NEEDED! Our Parent Ambassadors are looking 
for parents to help organize community outreach events for 
our school. They are looking for someone who would be 
willing to locate community events (like the 4th of July 
celebrations, or any other Burbank and surrounding 
communities events) and organize a St. Albert the Great 
info table.  Please email our Marketing Director, Jennifer 
Franco if you think you would like to help out or if you have 
any questions.

Our Family School Association is looking for parents to help 
organize events and be of assistance in the upcoming school 
year. Some jobs include: FSA Newsletter, 5K Sabre Sprint, 
Dinner night outs, and Volunteer Coordination. Please email 
Jennifer Franco if you think you are interested, or if you 
have any questions.

2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR REGISTRATIONS: 
Registration for most classes will remain ongoing over the 
upcoming months, and waiting lists will be issued for classes 
that have reached capacity. Some classes are close to 
capacity at this time. Please call the school office to 
register your child, if you have not done so yet. 

MOMS, POPS & 2 year old TOTS: Our Thursday morning 
Moms, Pops & Tots program will continue through the month 
of May. New 2 year olds and their caregivers are welcome 
to join us at any time.

EXTENDED DAY: As the school year winds down, our 
Extended Day program will only be accepting cash for 
payments. Also, all debts must be paid this week in order to 
continue using Extended Day services for the remainder of 
the school year.

2018-2019 FINANCIAL AID: Financial Aid Award letter 
will be sent home by Friday, June 1st.  Please contact Mrs. 
Franco if you have any questions regarding the Empower 
Illinois Tax Credit Scholarships:  jfranco@satgschool.org

GOD BLESS OUR GRADUATES!
Please keep our 8th graders in your prayers, as they complete their years of study at St. Albert the Great school this week. This 

Friday, we will honor them at our 8th Grade Honors Mass. We will attend the 8:30 am Mass, then follow that up with our 
Honors Ceremony for our 8th graders. Then, on Friday evening, our 8th graders will participate in their Graduation 

Commencement Ceremony at 7:00 pm in our church. Our 8th graders have been a wonderful group that has grown and 
matured so much over their time here. We are so excited to see the great things you will do in your futures! God Bless you all!

UPCOMING EVENTS:

23: Red Nose Dress Down Day!!!
25: Big Parent Pay Off Dress Down Day - Graduation 
Honors Mass @8:30 am; Graduation @7:00 pm
26:  Fr. Mariusz’ 25th Anniversary Mass @5:00 pm
30:  Kindergarten Graduation @9:30 am; Preschool 
Graduation @11:30 am

JUNE:
7:  Last Day of School; 8:30 am Mass with full school; 
10:00 am Honors Assembly will begin, with dismissal to 
follow from school doors at 11:00 am; NO EXTENDED 
DAY SERVICES ON THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL.
10: International Children’s Day Festivities after all Masses

SPECIAL THANK YOU: To our Student Council, 
Mrs.Klimek, Mrs. Messina, our FSA, and wonderful Parent 
volunteers for making our Summer Bash Week so fun and 
enjoyable!  We are so grateful for the work you all do to 
make our school a fun and loving place!

GOD BLESS FR. MARIUSZ!!  Please join us this Saturday, 
May 26th at 5:00 pm Mass as we celebrate Fr. Mariusz’ 
25th Anniversary. Following our celebration Mass, there 
will be a nice dinner in Rogers Hall. Please call the parish 
office to purchase a dinner ticket:  (708)423-0321.


